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September  30, 2024 
 
Contact Information: 
John Haldeman, P.E.     Snyder & Associates, Inc. 
515-964-2020      2727 SW Snyder Blvd. 
jwhaldeman@snyder-associates.com   Ankeny, Iowa 50023 
 
RE: BEACH STREET PCC REHABILITATION PROJECT:  PUBLIC INFORMATION 

MEETING 
 
Dear Resident or Property Owner: 
 
On behalf of the City of Webster City, we wanted to provide you with information on the 
proposed Beach Street Rehabilitation Project. The project includes pavement concrete 
patching along Beach Street from 400 feet south of Ohio to Second Street. The project also 
includes some storm sewer intake reconstructions, manhole adjustments and  sidewalk ramp 
and crossing improvements for compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).   
Detours will be in place during construction and improvements will be staged to allow traffic 
to cross Beach Street.  Access will be maintained to all properties with limited driveway 
closures or access restrictions.  
 
 

What:  Public Information Meeting – Open House 
 
 Date:  Tuesday, October 8, 2024 
 
 Time:  4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
 Location: City Hall Council Chambers  
   400 Second Street, Webster City  
  
The City of Webster City would like to invite you to attend an informal, public information 
meeting on Tuesday, October 8, 2024, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. City staff and 
representatives from Snyder & Associates, Inc. will be available to discuss the proposed 
project scope, schedule, construction staging, impacts to your property, and to answer 
questions regarding the improvements.  
 
Drawings of the proposed design will be displayed for review and comment. The public 
information meeting will be held at the Council Chambers in City Hall.  The meeting is an 
open format and residents and attendees are free to stop in at any time during the session. 
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Please feel free to contact me by phone or email with any questions or concerns, prior to the 
Public Information Meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SNYDER & ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
John Haldeman, P.E. 
Project Manager 
 
CC: Brandon Bahrenfuss, Webster City Streets Department Supervisor 
 Derrick Drube, Webster City ROW Inspector 
 Dedra Nerland, Webster City Public Works Management Assistant 
  


